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Bromford Estate Regeneration Public Consultation and Questionnaire 
19 November 2018 – 3 December 2018
Dear resident, 

Birmingham City Council wants to receive the views of local residents regarding a proposal to regenerate parts of the Bromford Housing estate(mainly off Bromford Drive, B36).
Why are we doing this?

The Council is working with the Environment Agency to improve the flood defence along the banks of the River Tame where it abuts the Bromford Housing Estate.  The aim is to improve the protection of the existing housing and cleared ex-housing sites by reducing the size of the flood plain and therefore enable new housing and other investment to take place which would otherwise be prohibited by current planning regulations
What are we proposing to do?

The City Council proposes to build new homes on land where previously obsolete council housing or garage were demolished. The first of these sites are the ex-Stoneycroft and Bayley Tower sites. Please see attached site layout plans.
The City Council in partnership with the Environment Agency also proses to improve the existing play facilities off Bromford Drive and improve other areas of public open space in the area.
Which areas of land may be redeveloped?
We have included a plan showing the areas of land to be improved
Questionnaire Survey form

You can either:

1. Complete the attached survey questionnaire (and equality form) at the event held at Ambridge House on Monday 19th November  or
2. You can complete the questionnaire on line by visiting the Council’s beheard website at: www.birminghambeheard.org.uk/economy/bromford-consultation
3. The consultation event on Monday 19 November 2018 provides an opportunity for you to speak with officers between 1pm – 9pm at Ambridge House, Off Folkstone Croft, B36 8RA.  
Please complete the questionnaire by MONDAY 3 DECEMBER 2018. Thank-you.

If you want to discuss anything about the proposal, or what further information  please contact

Ron Williams on 0121 303 4406 or email: ron.williams@birmingham.gov.uk
BIRMINGHAM CITY COUNCIL QUESTIONNAIRE CONSULTATION FOR THE FUTURE  BROMFORD HOUSING ESTATE.
Birmingham City Council is looking to develop new housing and improve some of the  public open spaces off Bromford Drive in partnership with the Environment Agency who are developing proposals to improve the flood defences for the area.
It is important to get the views of the local community to help make a decision; therefore, please can you help us by answering the questions below:

Please indicate your answer by ticking the boxes (
YOUR NAME: ………………………………………………………………………………..

YOUR ADDRESS / POSTCODE: 

………………………………………………………………………………………………...
………………………………………………………………………………………………...
1. Do you agree with plans to develop new housing within the Bromford area.
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YES                              NO                              NO OPINION 
2. Do you agree with improving the public open spaces
 

YES                              NO                     NO OPINION           

3. Do you support the proposal to improve the existing flood defence?


                             YES                          NO                     NO OPINION     

4. Are there any comments you would like to make? 
	


Please provide your comments  by MONDAY 3RD DECEMBER 2018.
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